
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear _____________________________, 
 
 
 
Congratulations on your offer of admission to the Doctor of Audiology (Au.D.) program at 
California State University, Sacramento. By now, you should have received and responded to the 
official acceptance correspondence from the Office of Graduate Studies. If you have not received 
this notice, please contact me immediately.  
 
Please be aware that although you have been recommended for admission to the Au.D. cohort of 
2020-2021, you will not be enrolled in courses until an accreditation decision has been made by the 
Council on Academic Accreditation in July 2020. Pending approval, you will receive a plan of study 
detailing the didactic and clinical coursework for the 11-semester program.  
 
Each student has been assigned an advisor, who will contact you as the start of the semester 
approaches. Your advisor is _____________________.  
 
The Au.D. student orientation will be held on __________, 2020, at _____am/pm. This orientation 
is mandatory for incoming Au.D. students. More information about the orientation will be sent in 
the late Summer.  
 
Congratulations, and welcome to the Au.D. program at Sacramento State.  
 
 
________________________    ________________________ 
Laura Gaeta, Ph.D.      Robert Pieretti, Ph.D. 
Au.D. Program Director     CSAD Department Chair 
l.gaeta@csus.edu      rpieretti@csus.edu 
 
 

mailto:l.gaeta@csus.edu
mailto:rpieretti@csus.edu

